
IN RETROSPECTION OF COMMITMENT AND MORE 

DDMSP.Obul Reddy Public School has a long standing reputation of being a premier educational 

institution since its establishment in a prime location of the city. This status has come to the school 

with the commitment and integrity of its staff. What is interesting is that the school has even 

administrative and sub-staff who have remained loyal through the growth of the school. 

On the reopening day of the school for the staff, the management unveiled a surprise felicitation to 

23 such dedicated employees for serving the institution for more than 20 years. The list included 12 

teachers, 4 administrative staff and 7 sub-staff. Sri S.V.Rao, Chairman, DDMS P.Obul Reddy 

Educational Academy did the honours of presenting these staff members with a memento in the 

presence of Ms. Rekha Rao, Principal, DDMS P.Obul Reddy Public School, Vice Principals, Head 

Mistresses and other Staff Members. Sri, S.V.Rao congratulated these awardees and also 

congratulated the teachers for their efforts in conducting effective online classes during pandemic. 

The felicitated staff were seen gleaming with pride and profoundly thanking the management for 

the pleasant surprise. 

     

 

 


